
From: Clerk of Heyford Park Parish Council  
Sent: 12 August 2020 08:55 
To: Andrew Lewis <Andrew.Lewis@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Cc: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Subject: Heyford Park PC response to the recent amendments to 18/00825/HYBRID 
 
Dear Andrew  
 
Last month the PC received a variety of amendments to 18/00825/HYBRID, namely:  
 

- Biodiversity Tech note dated 15/07/20 
- Updated revision C document about the Primary School 
- Changes to Aves Ditch as explained in applicants letter dated 30/07/20 

 
This is confirmation that the Parish Council wishes to make no comments about any of the above. 
 
Best wishes 
 

Lorraine 
 
Lorraine Watling 
Clerk to Heyford Park PC 
 


